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12/14/2020 
 

 
Product Change Notification 

FM series: Removal of VDE Approval 
 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Due to latest change on VDE certification, APEM has decided to remove the VDE approval on our FM 
range. This approval was limited to function 1 and 6, so other functions are not impacted.  UL approval 
will be maintained and product utilization at 250VAC is still possible. 
  
All products manufacture after the 1st January 2021 will not have the VDE approval.  If you have any 
questions please contact your APEM Salesperson. 
 
 
Regards, 
Ryan Chiarelli 
Product Manager – Switches & Indicators 
 


